
Dereham Walkers are Welcome

Join us for a 5 mile walk, taking about 2 hours. The walk starts at 1330 from Church House
(Church Street, Dereham NR19 1DN). Church House is under 5 minutes’ walk from the 
Market Place.  There is no parking at Church House - use the usual parking locations in 
the town.

The route planned takes us down the High Street and then past the railway station.  We 
turn off Norwich Road to reach The Neatherd, then follow a track to Etling Green.  We will 
walk round the southern part of the Green, then cross a field to reach another track which 
marks the northern edge of The Neatherd.  We recross the railway to walk back into the 
town and return to Church House. Please note that the route may be changed if conditions
necessitate this.

There are no gates or stiles on the walk. Well controlled dogs are welcome - there are a 
few open spaces but we do cross a number of roads. Please note that there are no toilets 
on the route, nor do we pass any shops or food or drink outlets of any sort until we are 
back at the start.

There is no charge for this walk or for the tea/coffee plus cake at the following Annual 
Public Meeting - though we will welcome donations! Booking would be helpful but not vital:
please see any Dereham Walkers are Welcome committee member. Or contact 
Ken Hawkins at dtc.fpwarden@talktalk.net or on 07505 426750.

For more details about 
Dereham Walkers are Welcome
please visit 
www.DerehamWaW.org.uk

Etling Green Walk and
Annual Public Meeting

1330, Saturday 16 June 2018
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